
From: Ryan Nelligan <Ryan.Nelligan@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 4:10 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Michael Belsky 

<Michael.Belsky@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift to the City of Chicago 

  

Good afternoon, 

  

I wanted to make a notification that OEMC has received a gift from one of our employees, 

Clinical Therapist Gwen Tsuji-Chev, of 3 wicker baskets filled with small gifts to the City to be 

used by OEMC as door giveaways to help promote OEMC’s 2 Wellness Resource Fairs at our 

1411 West Madison location on June 12 and 13th. Each basket has an approximate value of $30. 

  

If you need any additional information or have any additional questions, please feel free to 

reach out to me at anytime. 

  

Ryan Nelligan 

General Counsel -- Deputy Director – Labor and Legal Affairs 

Office of Emergency Management & Communications 

 

1411 West Madison 

Chicago, Illinois 60607 

Office: 4th Floor 

Phone:  (312) 746-9463 

Cell: (312) 502-5094 

Email:  ryan.nelligan@cityofchicago.org 

mailto:ryan.nelligan@cityofchicago.org


  

This E-mail is not for public dissemination without the express or written consent of the 

sender.  This E-mail contains sensitive and/or privileged Attorney-Client communications that 

are not to be shared without the express written consent of the sender.  This E-mail and any 

files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 

entity to whom it is addressed.  If you have received this E-mail in error, please notify the sender 

immediately via E-mail.  If you are not the intended recipient of this E-mail message, you are 

hereby notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the 

contents of this E-mail is strictly prohibited.   

  

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named 

herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the 

intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the 

intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or 

copying of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received 

this e-mail in error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently 

delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof. 

 


